
 
 

 

 
 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 118 of 2018 
 
Our Ref: TM/PYD/ 0083/97 
 
 
16 October 2018 
 
 
 

Change of date – Notice to Mariners No 112  
Re-Masters beach water-polo fundraising charity event 

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta would like to notify mariners that 
the date for this event has been moved to Saturday 27 October 2918 due to bad 
weather conditions. All timings of this event remain the same. 
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Charts effected: BA 211A, 2537  
 


